

Dear Sponsor:

Since 1982, A Child's Wish has been supporting the dreams of more than 1,300 Louisiana children affected with life threatening illnesses. Local financial support has been the key reason that our board has been able to invest more than \$4 million in wishes during our 25 year history. In order to continue serving our community we ask that you consider sharing some of your time, talents, or resources with our families.

It is important to have the children we service share their wish with all of the members of their family. Thus our cost can run as high as \$5,000 per wish. Our volunteers and Board of Directors give freely and receive no compensation, so every dollar that is pledged goes directly to underwrite our Louisiana children needs.

As a 501 (c) 3 nonprofit all cash, gifts, or in-kind contributions are fully tax deductible. We hope that our story (www.AChildsWish.org) inspires you to join in supporting our wonderful mission.

Thank you for your time and considerations.

Leonard Alsfeld

President